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 May is upon us. The 

birds are returning 

and the flowers 

have arrived! Our 

classroom has been 

enjoying all of the 

springtime topics 

and we are looking 

forward to warmer 

weather. ● Thank 

you to all of the 

Grandparents who 

joined us in April. We 

enjoyed your com-

pany!● We will be 

hold ing parent 

teacher confer-

ences later this 

month for our four 

and five year olds 

that will be graduat-

ing. Miss Jasmine 

our lead Teacher 

will be scheduling 

times  soon. If your 

child is three or a 

young four, we will 

have a sign up 

sheet available for 

conferences. Please 

look for this mid-

May.● Preschool 

Graduation will be 

held on Thursday, 

May 26th at 6:30pm 

in the Hanson 

Theatre next door in 

the Mendal Center. 

All of our preschool-

ers and their families 

are welcome to 

take part in this 

event. We will sing a few 

of our favorite songs and 

have samples of our art-

work on display. We 

hope that you will join 

us. ● Our summer school 

age program Kidz on 

Kampus begins next 

month on June 13th. We 

are partnering with Boy 

Scouts and Girl scouts 

again this year. There will 

be weekly themes and  

field trips such places 

like Silver Beach sprinkler  

sarret nature center, 

a n d  t h e  p a r k .  

Reminder: We will be 

closed on Memorial Day 

on May 30th. 

Karla Pepple, Director 
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Preschool Gradua-

tion & Spring Music 

Program 

Thursday, May 26th 

6:30pm 

(Hanson Theatre) 

Grandparents morning was held last month. Thank you to all the grandparents 

that were able to join us! Also a picture of the Preschoolers when they had a field 

trip to the nursing dept. for a health fair!! 


